
      THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 

 

Tuesday 7:00pm +Frank & Mary Kurzyna 

Wednesday 8:00am Int. of Mike Redstone 

Thursday 8:00am +Michael McManamy 

Friday 8:00am +Wilf Vella 

Saturday 8:00pm +Michael McNamara 
 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. David Weise 

Tuesday Rev. Ross Campbell 

Wednesday Students 

Thursday Very Rev. Wayne Lobsinger 

Friday Rev. Pablito Labado 

Saturday Rev. Philip Reilly, C.R. 
 

 

VOCATIONS OFFICE  

The glorious Feast of the Resurrection of Christ 
proclaims, forever, that life is greater than death. 
Jesus commanded us to preach his good news to all 
peoples in all places at all times.  
If you feel God is calling you to minister in His Church 
as a priest, religious or deacon, call Contact  
Fr. Michael King, Vocation Director, Diocese of 
Hamilton at 905-528-7988 x2246 or  
Email: vocations@hamiltondiocese.com 
www.HamiltonVocations.com 
 

 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

There is all day Adoration on Wednesday. 
Adoration is from 9:00a.m. To 4:00p.m. 

 

 
 

THE FEAST OF DIVINE MERCY 

Come and join us to celebrate The Feast of Divine 
Mercy at St. Catherine of Siena Parish on Sunday,  
April 8, 2018 with 2p.m. Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament / Confession / Divine Mercy Chaplet and 
Rosary / 4:00p.m. Mass. 
Celebrant: Fr. Bradley Markus.  
Everyone is welcome to attend. 
 
 
 

 

 

CHURCH PEWS 

Church pews are still available to purchase in limited 
sizes. Please be advised to choose a day for pick up. 
The dates are April 9th, 10th and 11th during Office 
Hours. Please call the Parish Office to inform us which 
day you have chosen. The contractor will take your 
pew or pews out of the church and assist you on 
loading them on your vehicle. 
 
 

EASTER FOOD DRIVE 

Thank you for your response to our Lenten Food Drive. 
We will be having our next Food Drive this coming 
Sunday, April 8th. What better way of sharing our 
Easter joy! Whatever contribution you can make will 
be particularly appreciated at this time of the year. 
Donations of non-perishable goods can be left at the 
Parish Hall during the 9am and 10:30am Masses. Your 
contribution are always much appreciated and will 
help stock the shelves of our local food bank for those 
in our community less fortunate than ourselves. 
For those who wish to make monetary contributions, 
they can be made directly to the Dundas Food Bank. 
St. Augustine’s Men’s Fellowship Group 
 
 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S YOUTH MINISTRY 

CALLING ALL YOUTH! 

You are invited to attend Youth Rally 2018! 
It will be a faith-filled, fun, inspiring and amazing day. 
Excellent Guest Speakers, Musical Guests and  
Workshops. 
When: Saturday, May 26, 2018 (9am – 9pm)  
Cost: $20 (incl. registration and food) 
Who: Youth in Grade 7 – 12 
Where: Camp Brebeuf, Rockwood 
Transportation: Provided 
St. Augustine’s is organizing a group to attend 
together. Please contact Julie for more info and to join 
the group (juliemakarski@gmail.com)  
 
Want to learn more? Youth are invited to attend our 

Rally Info Session: Saturday, April 7th, 10 – 11am, 

Church Hall Basement, Youth Rally website: 
https://hamiltondioces.com/youthrally/ 
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FROM THE CATHOLIC CEMETERIES 

The Spring Memorial Mass will take place at Holy 
Sepulchre Cemetery, Burlington on Saturday, April 7th 
at 11:00am. The principal celebrant will be  
Father Wayne Lobsinger. 
All are welcome! 
 
 
 

St. Augustine’s Catholic School Council’s 

SPRING EXTRAVAGANZA 

Toonie and Silent Auction Fundraiser 
Saturday, April 21, 2018  
St. Augustine’s School Gym 
Doors open at 7:00pm 
Auction begins at 8:00pm 
Tickets are $15.00 each 
This is a great night for some fun, many great prizes to 
be won, music, food and drinks!  
Invite your family and friends!  
Prize donations are appreciated and should be 
delivered to the school by Monday, April 16, 2018. 
Contact the school office at 905 523-2338 for tickets or 
more information. Hope to see you there! 
 
 
 

ROUTES YOUTH CENTRE SCRAP AND 

METAL & ELECTRONICS DRIVE 

Saturday, April 14, 2018 at 9AM to 1PM 
Drop off in the parking lot behind The Westoby Arena 
70 Olympic Drive, Dundas 
We accept iron, steel, aluminum, copper, brass, exotic 
metals, copper wiring, electric motors, car and tractor 
batteries and electonic products – TVs, computer 
monitors, printers and accessories, microwaves, 
radios, cell phones, telephones, audio & video players, 
flashlight batteries, etc. 
We cannot accept propane tanks nor car/truck tires or 
any rims! 
For further information please contact: 
Gary Caldwell (519) 647-3504; caldwell@silomail.com 
Jeff Black (905) 929-0572 
jeffblack@routesyouthcentre.ca 
 
 
 
 

 
DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS 

Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th or 60+ Wedding 
Anniversary in the year 2018? If you are, you are 
invited to join couples from across the Diocese for a 
Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, June 10, 2018 
at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King at 1:30pm. 
Refer to the poster in the church or go to  
www.hamiltondiocese.com. 
 
 

GRIEF RELIEF 

Has someone you cared about died? Are you grieving 
the loss of the person’s presence in your life? Are you 
wondering if these feelings are normal? You are not 
alone! “Grief Relief” – a six week educational and 
support series dealing with grief.  
When: Tuesdays, April 10 – May 15, 2018 
Time: 1:30 – 3:00p.m. 
Where: Diocese of Hamilton Chancery Office 
700 King Street West, Hamilton 
Facilitated by Karen Hulley, RP. There is no cost to 
participate. You are free to attend all sessions, or any 
one or more you can. To register call the Family 
Ministry Office: 905-528-7988 ext. 2249, or on-line at 
www.hamiltondiocese.com. 
 
 

SUPPORT FOR PERSONS SEPARATED OR 

DIVORCED 

Would it help you to have people around you to 
understand what you’re going through? Would you 
like to hear some ideas that will encourage you and 
help you to develop new ways of coping with the 
stresses in your life? The Hamilton Diocesan Support 
Group meets the 1st and 3rd Friday of each month and 
they can help! No need to register just come and join 
us at the Chancery Office at 700 King Street West, 
Hamilton from 7:00 – 9:00pm.  
For more information call the Family Ministry Office at 
905-528-7988 ext. 2249. There is no cost! 
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